
 

News release 

Feb. 19, 2021 
 
Everett Public Schools 23rd Annual Student Art Shows—Virtual! 
Student artwork will be virtual this year 
 

EVERETT – Everett Public Schools, in 
partnership with the Everett Public Schools 
Foundation (EPSF), is pleased to announce the 
23rd Annual Art Shows for spring 2021 will be 
virtual this year.  
 
Visual Arts programs in Everett Public Schools 
emphasize the Four C’s of Art (craftsmanship, 
composition, communication and creative 
process), while giving students the opportunity to 
work with a wide variety of methods and media. 
 

The work of our student artists will be displayed in three different windows for the leveled virtual 
shows and open for public viewing on the district website during the dates below: 
 

• Elementary School: April 19-30 
• High School: May 3-14 
• Middle School: May 17-28 

 
Go to www.everettsd.org/StudentArtShows for more information. Thank you for supporting 
these amazing student artists. 
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
Kalle Spear, Director III, P-12 Literacy & Humanities, 425-385-4064 
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